
 

 
 
 
 
 
04/03/2020 
 
Reuben B. Collins II, Esq. 
President, Board of County Commissioners 
Charles County, Maryland 
200 Baltimore Street 
La Plata, MD 20646 
 
Dear Mr. Collins: 
 
Bay Community Support Services is writing to advocate for the Charles County Charitable Trust. 
The presence of the Charles County Charitable Trust leads to a professional, responsive, and 
effective management of the non-profit grant funds available. The grant process provided by 
Charles County is leaps and bounds above what is provided by surrounding counties, in both 
communication and organization.  
 
Bay Community Support Services provides personalized care to adults with intellectual and 
developmental disabilities living in Charles County. The funding provided by the Charles County 
Government and managed by the Charles County Charitable trust is invaluable to Bay-CSS and 
those we serve.  
 
We consider continuation of the Nonprofit Grant Awards Program as handled by the Charitable 
Trust a foremost priority. When an opportunity comes up to testify in this regard, we will be 
ready to be there to express our experience and convictions. Meanwhile, we hope that this 
letter tells you how strongly we feel. Please share it with your colleagues on the Board of 
County Commissioners.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Stephanie Raines 
Director of Marketing & Development 
Bay Community Support Services 
rainess@baycss.org 
 

cc:  Mark Belton, Administrator     
       
 


